

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE

Appointment – General Superannuation Pension Plan

Recommendation of the Committee

That Camille Dobni be reappointed as the independent trustee on the General Superannuation Pension Plan to the end of 2025.

History

The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on January 17, 2023, considered a recommendation of the Board of Trustees of the General Superannuation Plan to reappoint Camille Dobni for a further three-year term as the independent trustee.